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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Diwali 

The children have enjoyed learning about the festival of Diwali.  They listened to stories and made 

beautiful artwork. 
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PE Kits 

Please could you ensure that your child has their PE kit in school.  Thank you. 

Wellington Boots 

If you have any spare wellington boots that would be suitable for our Reception, Year One and Year 

Two children, we would be grateful to have them to use in Forest School. 

Vision Screening for Reception Children 

Letters were sent home with Reception children earlier this week about vision screening which will 

take place at the school on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd November 2022.  If you do not want 

your child to have vision screening, please return the slip to school by Tuesday 15th November. 

Tempest Photography 

If you have yet to place your online order for school photos, you have until Tuesday 15th November 

2022 to take advantage of free delivery back to school. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 7th November - 

Friday 11th November 

Parent and Carer Consultations 

Friday 11th November Woodpeckers, Swans, and Kingfishers, The Children’s 

Remembrance Service, Holy Trinity Parish Church 

Tuesday 22nd and 

Wednesday 23rd November 

Vision Screening for reception children in Turtles, Jellyfish, 

Seahorses, Starfish and Dolphins 

Friday 25th November Reception, Year One and Two, Theatre Alibi - The Parcel 

Performance 

Thursday 1st December Christmas Performance – Nursery at 10.15am 

Monday 5th December Christmas Performances – Swans at 9.30am.  Turtles at 2pm. 

Tuesday 6th December Christmas Performances – Kingfishers at 9.30am.  Dolphins at 2pm. 

Wednesday 7th December Christmas Performances – Woodpeckers at 9.30am.   

Starfish at 2pm. 

Thursday 8th December Christmas Performances – Jellyfish at 9.30am.  Seahorses at 2pm. 

Friday 16th December Last Day of Term 

 

 

  



Mealtime Assistant Vacancy (temporary) 

 

We are looking for a caring and supportive individual to ensure that our children have a joyful 

mealtime experience.  The successful candidate will be reliable and flexible with a positive outlook, 

and will embrace being part of a dedicated and busy team. 

 

The post is for 2 hours per day, 5 days per week, working Monday to Friday  

during term time until 31st July 2023.  

£10.50 per hour, working 10 hours per week between 11.40am and 1.40pm. 

 

The Goodleigh C of E Primary School and Ilfracombe Infant School Federation is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment.  An enhanced Disclosure is required for this post. 

 

An application form can be requested from the school office.  Your completed application form should 

be returned by email to adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk or can be printed and returned to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleaner Vacancy  
 

We are looking for a reliable and enthusiastic cleaner to join our Premises Team. The successful 

candidate will have a positive outlook, and be able to work independently and as part of a team.    

This is a permanent position to start immediately. 

 

The post is for 2 hours per day, from 4pm to 6pm, Monday to Friday, during the school term and 

thirty additional hours during the school holidays.  

The rate of pay is £10.50 per hour. 

 

The Goodleigh C of E Primary School and Ilfracombe Infant School Federation is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment.  An enhanced Disclosure is required for this post. 

 

An application form can be requested from the school office.  Your completed application form should 

be returned by email to adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk or can be printed and returned to the office. 
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